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Winter 2018 Peninsula Planners Forum 
Critical Areas Monitoring & Adaptive Management Workshop Part I  

 
Date: Thursday, January 18, 2018 
Time: 1:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
Location: Olympic College/Poulsbo (1000 NW Olympic College Way, Poulsbo, WA 98370) 
 
Workshop Part I Goals: 

 Introduce the concept of monitoring and adaptive management for critical areas regulations; 

 Explore why monitoring critical areas might be beneficial; and  

 Share tools for how to monitor critical areas regulations. 
 
Questions to Consider Prior to the Workshop: Prior to the workshop, please consider the following 
questions and consult your colleagues in your jurisdiction if needed: 

 What does your jurisdiction do, if anything, to follow through on critical areas permit 

compliance (i.e., what are your “feedback loops” for permit implementation)? 

 In your jurisdiction, are there approaches for monitoring critical areas regulations that work well 

or don’t work well? 

 What are priority compliance topics that would benefit from an improved feedback loop (e.g., 

riparian buffers, bulkheads, docks)? 

 

Time Agenda Topic 

1:30 PM 
10” 

Welcome and Workshop Overview 

1:40 PM 
10” 

Why Monitor Critical Areas Regulations?  

 Break out activity to better understand some reasons why monitoring and 
adaptive management for critical areas regulations might benefit your 
jurisdiction. 

1:50 PM 
35” 

How to Monitor Critical Areas Regulations 

 Panel discussion to share the steps jurisdictions could take to monitor critical 
areas regulations.  

 Panel: Heather Ballash (WA Department of Commerce); Tim Gates (WA 
Department of Ecology), and Keith Folkerts (WA Department of Fish and 
Wildlife). 

2:25 PM 
30” 

Critical Areas Monitoring Tool: High Resolution Change Detection 

 Demonstration of how “High Resolution Aerial Imagery Change Detection” 
could be used to monitor critical areas regulations. 

 Presenter: Matt Muller (WA Department of Fish and Wildlife). 

2:55 PM 
5” 

Wrap Up 

 Solicit feedback for Part II of the Workshop (April 19, 2018). 

 


